
 

Board of Directors

Administration Team
Cygnul Ltd (Sharni 
Wade, Kirstie York

Respond to initial 
membership and 

accreditation 
enquiries

Process membership 
applications

Maintain Members 
Registration information 

with UKCP

Hold NLPtCA paperwork, 
files and data.

Manage NLPtCA 
financial transactions 

and accounts

Complaints 
Officer

Respond to any 
organisational or 
NLPtCA member 

complaints

UKCP registered 
members are to follow 
the UKCP complaints 

procedures

College 
Representatives

Represent NLPtCA 
interests and contribute to 

UKCP constructivist and 
existential college 

activities.

Professional Standards 
Committee

(Accreditation Registrar, 
Supervision Registrar, 

Internal Moderator, NLPtCA 
Board Member)

Accreditation Registrar

Answer member questions 
regarding NLPtCA 
psychotherapist 

accreditation and re-
accreditation policy and 

procedures.

Review and recommend 
applications for NLPtCA 

psychotherapist re-
accreditation.

Supervision Registrar

Answer member questions 
regarding NLPtCA 

supervisor accreditation 
and re-accreditation policy 

and procedures.

Review and recommend 
applications for NLPtCA 

supervisor reaccreditation

Internal Accreditation 
Moderator

Internally quality assure 
(IQA) membership decisions 

and accreditation 
assessments

Support appropriate and 
proportional application of 

policy and procedure for 
accreditation and re-

accreditation.

Ethics sub-committee is 
convened as and when 

required

Review and guide on 
NLPtCA accreditation 
and re-accreditation 

paperwork.

Accreditation Panel
(Accreditation Registrar, 3 UKCP Registered 

Pschotherapists practicing NLPt, Eternal 
Accreditation Moderator) 
Only active when required

Review and recommend 
applications for NLPtCA 

psychotherapist 
accreditation

External Accreditation 
Moderator

To ensure fairness 
facilitate transparency 

and continuous 
improvement in the 

delivery of the NLPtCA 
accreditation process

Task and Finish 
Project Groups


